
April 10, 2019                                                                                                      Spring Break April 19-28! 

TROJAN        TRIBUNE 
The purpose of Delburne Centralized School is to facilitate each student’s success.  

 

What’s Happening at 

Delburne School . . . 
Apr. 8-11 – Grade 4-12 Chess 

Tournament 

Apr. 19-28 – Spring Break 

Apr. 30 – Soap Box Parent Night 

6:30pm 

May 2 – DCS Celebrates 9:00am 

May 8 – HS Citadel Theatre 

May 9 – PAC Meeting 6:30pm 

May 16 – Jump Rope for Heart 

May 17 –No school  

May 20 – Victoria Day (no school) 

May 24 – Commencement 

Exercises 

May 30 – Soap Box Sponsor Night 

6:00pm, Welcome to Kindergarten 

Meeting 6:30pm 

May 31 – Food Truck Friday, 

Soap Box Derby 

June 7 - No school 

June 27 – Students last day of 

school 
 

School Phone: 403-749-3838 

School Fax: 403-749-3012 

Website: www.delburneschool.ca 

School Begins at 8:35am, ends 3:15pm 

Lunch from 12:10am-12:45pm 
 

 

 
Come Join Us! 

Please join us at our next PAC 
meeting on Thursday, May 9, at 

6:30pm in the Learning Commons. 
All parents welcome to attend. 

 

Book Fair Surpasses 

Goal! 
t came and went in a flash, but 

the Spring Book Fair is over. 

We were able to reach and surpass 

our goal of $2000 by selling a total 

of $2484.60. A portion of this was 

used to pick over 50 new books 

from the fair to add to the library’s 

collection. Another portion will be 

tucked away for more books and 

furniture for future use in the 

Learning Commons. 
The winner of the Family Event 

Draw with the prize of $25 for 

both the winner and the winner’s 

teacher was Colin Smith in Ms. 

Lamb’s grade ½ class. The 

winners of the poster raffle were 

Abe Boese and Corbin Marek 

from grade 1, Jason Andre from 

grade 2, Euan Larratt from grade 

3, Katey Page from grade 4, 

Oakley Cochrane, Devyn 

Pelletier, and Justin Peters from 

grade 5, Keeley Christensen, 

Cheyanne Douglas, Jenna 

Neilson and MacKenzie Oxley 

from grade 6, and Brady Ogilvie 

from grade 10. Congratulations to 

all the winners! 
As always thank you to 

everyone that came out to support 

this important literary event at our 

school. See you all again in the 

new school year at the next 

Scholastic Book Fair! 
Ms. Jackson 

 

Delburne Centralized 

School ECS Parents 
he Welcome to Kindergarten 

evening will be Thursday, 

May 30, 2019 at 6:30 pm in the 

Learning Commons. This evening 

event is only for your ECS child, 

not their siblings. Also, bring a 

copy of their birth certificate if you 

haven’t already uploaded it with 

your online registration.    

 
 

DCS Student visited 

RCMP in Regina! 
ongratulations to grade 12 

student, Ryen Clutton! She 

was selected to attend National 

Youth Engagement Week at the 

RCMP Depot in Regina. Only 30 

grade 12 students Nationwide get 

this opportunity and only 4 from 

Alberta are chosen. There were 

thousands of applicants and 125 

students interviewed in Alberta 

alone.  

 

Strong Leadership Sets 

Students and Staff Up 

for Success 
A Message from The Board of 

Education 
s elected Trustees with the 

Chinook’s Edge Board of 

Education, we are leading an 

initiative to ensure that Education 

is a priority discussion throughout 

the current provincial election 

process. Albertans will vote on 
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April 16th for the party that will 

lead our province into the future. 

To us, this must include a vision 

that ensures adequate supports for 

the students and school 

communities we serve. We are 

keen to discover what each party’s 

Education platform is and what 

each candidate’s Education 

priorities are.  

We have developed an 

information sheet (link) that 

outlines our top priorities for 

Education, and encourage our 

school communities to join us in 

discussing Education with your 

local candidates. Thank you for 

working with us to find solutions 

that continue supporting our 

quality learning environments for 

students. Together, we will ensure 

that Chinook’s Edge remains the 

school division ‘where students 

come first’. On behalf of the entire 

Board of Education, thank you for 

your involvement in moving our 

division forward. 

Colleen Butler, Chair 

Chinook’s Edge Board of 

Education 

 

 

 

 

 
Mission: 

Chinook’s Edge School Division will 

engage every student in meaningful 

learning by challenging, encouraging 

and believing in them. 

 

Vision: 

Chinook’s Edge School Division will 

be universally recognized as a 

collaborative learning community 

where learning is personalized for all 

students to achieve success as 

compassionate and innovative global 

citizens. 

 

Principal’s Message 
t's amazing to think that we are 

entering the "home stretch" of 

the school year. This time of the 

school year is always fun and 

exciting. Things like graduation, 

field trips, and planning for next 

year can make for a hectic 

schedule in my world. I have 

enjoyed the opportunity to meet 

with several families over the past 

month and encourage anyone with 

questions or concerns to contact 

me directly.  

As always, if you have any 

questions, please contact me 

directly at 403-749-3838 or email 

thutchings@cesd73.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Ted Hutchings, Principal 

 

Hot Lunch Program 
Hot Dog Day… 

Wednesdays $1.50 each 

Hot Lunch… 

Friday, April 12 

Taco-in-a-Bag $4.00 

Friday, May 3 

Chicken Nuggets $3.50 

Friday, May 10 

Taco-in-a-Bag $4.00 

Friday, May 24 

Pancakes & Fruit $3.00 

Friday, May 31 

Chicken Wraps $3.50 

Friday, June 14 

Taco-in-a-Bag $4.00 

Friday, June 21 

Pancakes & Fruit $3.00 
 

 
Hot Lunch Coupons 

ot Dog/Hot Lunch coupons 

may be purchased at the Main 

Office. Coupon values $1.50, 

$3.00, $3.50 and $4.00. 
 

Volunteers Needed! 
If you can spare a few hours a 

month to help out with our Hot 

Lunch/Hot Dog Program, please 

contact Rachel Vivian at 

403-559-6733.  

 
Thank you so much to 
our Parent Advisory 
Council for providing 
the teachers with a 

delicious supper during 
DCS Parent/Teacher 

Conferences. 
 

 
Headquarters Salon 

Birthday Haircut 

Winner for March: 

Sheridyn 

Marsellus 

 

 

TROJAN        TRIBUNE 
Published the second Wednesday 

of each month. Please have entries 

to Robin by 4:00pm the Thursday 

before publishing date.  

Robin Ritchie 

rritchie@cesd73.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Break 

April 19-28! 
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DCS Celebrates 

March 2019 
 

 

Sponsor: The Carratt Family 
 

Last month, the Carratt Family were the sponsors for the DCS Celebrates assembly. The DCS 

Celebrates certificates are given to students who show excellence in one or more of the following 

three areas: 

DCS: Dedication, Citizenship & Spirit. 
 

DIVISION I RECIPIENTS 
Owen Holt, Keera Geertsma, Lamira Magyar, Hailey Eddyvean, Landon Bellerive, Colin Smith, Virginia Simpson, 

Axyl Cox, Jayden Kenzle, Kalen Raniseth, Conner Marek, Kayley Babb, Hayden Zimmer, Euan Larratt, 

Bryson Ward and Molly Magyar. 
 

DIVISION II RECIPIENTS 
Cassidy Shenher, Keysha Hahn, Zach Shinski, Cassandra Kirbyson, Abby Bellerive, Tylis Saddleback, Kyla Cardinal, 

Parker Hippard, Rayna Senecal, Sam Shinski, Ryder Cochrane and Koda Cardinal. 

 

DIVISION III RECIPIENTS 
Pyper Wilson, Isaac Ingram, Wesley Bellerive, Bryson McQuillan, 

Marina Bysterveld and Georgia Biggs. 

 

The Carratt Family donated four fifty dollar bills. The draw winners for March were Pyper Wilson, Marina Bysterveld, 

Kayley Babb and Zach Shinski.  
 

 
(DCS Award recipient names were entered into a draw). 

 

If you would like to be a sponsor for the DCS Awards, please call Stephen Banks at the school 403-749-3838. 
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Have You Ordered Your Yearbook? 
Currently we have only sold 16 yearbooks for 2018-2019.  Our minimum to order is 50.  We 
really must get our pre-orders up to 25-30 more books.  Our yearbooks include all students 

from K-12.  If you would like to preview any of the yearbooks, please stop by the office 
anytime.  Please take a few moments to complete our survey. 

Thanks so much, Pat and Kathy 
 

DCS Yearbook Survey Link  
 

You can order here or see Pat in the office. 
 

2015-2019 - $45             1998-2014 - $10 

 

 
 

Delburne Centralized School 

Welcome to Kindergarten Meeting for Parents and 

New Kindergarten Students 
 

Thursday, May 30 at 6:30pm, Learning Commons 
 

Children who will be kindergarten age (five years old by December 31, 2019) and their parents are invited. This is 

an activity-based evening therefore we ask that the parents bring only the child entering kindergarten. 
 

The children will be taking home “Welcome to Kindergarten” bags. Children with special needs may be admitted at a 

younger age. Birth certificates and legal land descriptions are required for registration. 
 

RSVP by calling 403-749-3838 

 
Please phone the school if you require more information at 403-749-3838. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yTkiz9bQ5L8__1THA1ji8cvjwnu_HBT3VD7EMILK-KY/edit
https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/
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Harvest Gym 

Spring Sale 
Adult memberships are now 

$30 for April/May/June! 
 

Sign up today at the Delburne School Main Office! 

 

 

 

 

Staff and 50 high 

school students 

enjoyed 2 beautiful 

days of 

skiing/snowboarding 

at Lake Louise 

April 7 & 8. 
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